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Our Morning Greeters 

Mrs. Mari and Mrs. Erin wore these hats for 

Crazy Hat Day. 

 
 

 

Ocean Life Poster 

A 3rd grade 

reading group 

finished their 

Ocean Life poster. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wind-Proof Umbrellas 

First graders had fun 

designing wind-proof 

umbrellas, using what 

they learned about 

the survival 

structures of trees. 

 

 

 

Ms. Koski’s Class Learning About Robots 

Last month the school read the book, The 

Wild Robot.  Ms. Koski's 2nd grade class 

learned about robots in the S.T.E.M Lab with 

Mr. Laho.  They even painted pictures with 

the robots! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Miss Johnson’s Class Last Days of 

Snowshoeing Fun 
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2020/2021 

C-L-K Elementary School 

What’s Happening 
 
 

Kings Ticket Winners 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Student Activities 

Soccer Registration is Now Open 

The 2021 Summer Youth Soccer registration is now open. Many of the life 
skills that players learn through soccer are beneficial in later life; how to form 

and build relationships, developing a sense of cooperation, and how to handle 

adversity are all key qualities that will benefit the players in adult life. To 

register please visit HoughtonFC.com today for players 3 to 19 years old.  
 

Drive Up Make and Take 

The elementary parking lot will be the spot for a Make and Take Event on Saturday, April 

24th, from 10:00-12:00. Swing by to pick yours up. 

 
The Kids Consignment Sale 

There will be a Kids Consignment Sale at the Copper Country Mall in Houghton on 

Thursday and Friday, May 7th and 8th, from 9:00 a.m.-8:00 p.m. and Saturday, May 8th, 

from 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. For more information thekidsconsignment@gmail.com They are 
also accepting new consignments at THEKIDSSALE.NET 

 

Upcoming Events 

Report Cards Available On-Line – April 9th  

Early Release – Dismissal 1:45 – April 14th  
Early Release – Dismissal 1:45 – April 21st   

Early Release – Dismissal 1:45 – April 28th  

Staff Appreciation Week – May 4th – 8th  
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